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Capcom Co., Ltd. is pleased to announce that it has been selected as a recipient of 
the Daiwa Investor Relations Co., Ltd.’s (Daiwa IR) “Award for Excellence in Internet 
Investor Relations” for the fifth consecutive year. 

Recipients of the “Award for Excellence in Internet Investor Relations” are selected 
from among 1,849 major publicly listed companies by Daiwa IR based upon their 
objective evaluation of the contents provided by each company’s investor relations 
website.  

Capcom strives to utilize its homepage in providing investors with the latest news in 
a timely fashion. To this effect, Capcom will continue to improve existing content and 
add new content to our investor relations website. Demand for investment options 
from individual investors continues to grow, so in response to the expanding needs of 
its investors, Capcom will soon begin audio and video podcast distribution services, as 
well as provide content tailored directly for individual investors. Capcom’s investor 
relations site continues to be highly regarded as evidenced by its selection as an 
Excellent Corporate Website on “Nikko Investor Relations Co., Ltd.’s Ranking of Listed 
Corporation Websites” along with being honored with fourth place on the Gomez 
Consulting Co., Ltd. “Investor Relations Site Ranking”. 

Capcom remains fully committed to its responsibility as a publicly traded company 
with regards to establishing a system for the timely, complete, and accountable 
disclosure of all information pertinent to investors. 

 
 

 


